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Even though sawmill numbers have substantially decreased, their potential for processing
is still high because milling capacity has been consolidated into fewer, larger mills.

In a Nutshell

Everybody knows that business
ventures can be risky. With the myriad of
concerns a private landowner already has
about the economic stability and success
of their timberlands, who would opt to
take the risk of starting up or expanding a
business where even the potential supply
of raw materials is in doubt? This question
is especially pertinent to the Pacific
Northwest’s sawmilling sector. Given
projections of future timber harvest, can
the lumber manufacturing industry expand?
According to research by John Perez-Garcia,
University of Washington, the answer for

Washington State is “yes.”

Historical Analysis and
Future Projections

To gain the broadest perspective of
the industry possible, Perez-Garcia and
collaborators started with a historical
analysis of mill utilization. Using
Washington State Department of Natural
Resources surveys from 1968 to 2002, they
found that with a few exceptions, periods
of high prices were related to periods
of high utilization rates. The study was
broken down by timbershed (forested areas
grouped according to management types)
to increase the resolution of the analysis,
and these results are described in a recent

report from the Center for International
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